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In the Year 2016, Japan and Singapore will mark the 50th Anniversary of its 

diplomatic relations.  To successfully celebrate this memorable year with the people of 

Japan and Singapore, today, we have inaugurated the Executive Committee for the 50th 

Anniversary of Singapore-Japan Diplomatic Relations under the chairmanship of H.E. 

Haruhisa Takeuchi, the Ambassador of Japan to Singapore.  The Executive 

Committee is comprised of various organizations that have been actively promoting 

Japan-Singapore friendship, including the Japanese Association, Singapore, Japanese 

Chamber of Commerce & Industry, Singapore (JCCI), the Japanese Cultural Society, 

Singapore (JCS), the Japanese University Graduates Association of Singapore 

(JUGAS) and more. 

 

The Executive Committee will carry forward the examination for concrete 

activities and projects that would promote exchange and friendship in a variety of fields, 

as well as deepen mutual understanding between Japan and Singapore. Celebrating 

this memorable year with as many people, the Executive Committee is planning to set 

up a framework to acknowledge your activities/initiatives as a part of the 50th 

Anniversary of Diplomatic Relations Projects. Your active participation is truly 

appreciated.  The Executive Committee is also planning to invite ideas from the public 

for a logo of the 50th anniversary of projects.  The details for application will be 

announced on the Embassy of Japan website in due course.  


